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Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

From: Anderson, Machell (COE)

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 2:36 PM

To: 'Jgimenez46@gmail.com'

Cc: Guillen, Kristina (RER); Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: INQ 19-43 Julio Gimenez, Miami Dade Steel, LLC

Attachments: INQ 19-43 Gimenez.pdf

Dear Mr. Gimenez,

Thank you for contacting the Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust and
requesting our guidance regarding relatives of Miami- Dade County employees or officials
seeking to contract with the County. Attached is INQ 19-43 addressing your question. Please
do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or if we may be of further assistance.

Cordially,

Machell Anderson
Executive Assistant
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
19 West Flagler Street, Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130
Machell.Anderson@miamidade.gov
Tel: (305) 350-0616
Fax: (305) 579-0273


















